Schools can receive private funding from grants and donations from
businesses, and service clubs.

There are multiple non-governmental institutions that provide grants to
public entities as part of their philanthropic mission. Grants are one-time
infusions of cash into a district budget and are not generally a reliable or
sustainable funding source; more often grants are made available for
purchase of devices rather than for underlying services.

We're pros at helping teachers find the right funding for educational and
safety tools. We're here to help if you need assistance in choosing the right
funding for your school. Reach out to your rep for more information.
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